
Albemarle County Police Department 

Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

Tuesday, June 8, 2021 

9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

Call to Order        Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

COVID Protocol Statement      Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

Welcome: 

Visiting BOS Supervisor Donna Price 

Deputy County Executive Doug Walker                                            Richard Hewitt, Chair                                      

      

Approval of April 13, 2021 Meeting Minutes                           Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

Matters before the Public      Chief Ron Lantz 

                                      

New Business:  

 

Committee Member Brian Williams requested Major Jenkins 

and Major Reeves to meet with African American community  

members…Update               

  

Police Body Cameras!                                                                        Lt. Kevin Miller 

      Where we are and what is the current plan?                                                

                                                                                                                                       

Updates from Chief Lantz      Chief Ron Lantz 

                    

Meeting Adjourn       Richard Hewitt, Chair 

 

 

Next Meeting: August 10, 2021 

 


